
To, 
   Ryan Safty 
   Community Development Department 
   Los Gatos CA 95030 

From, 
  Antony & Twinkle Jayaraj 
  16185 George Street 
  Los Gatos, CA 95032 

Sub: Neighborhood outreach for fence height exception FHE-22-008 

Dear Mr.Safty, 
   We have reached out to following neighbors regarding fence height exception request FHE-
22-008 at Roberts Road.

   A cover letter, fence details and site plan was mailed to following addresses on Jan 10, 2023 
and we didn't receive any comments or concerns as of 01/24/2023.  

1. 16870 Roberts Rd, Los Gatos, CA 95032
2. 16200 George St, Los Gatos, CA 95032
3. 16204 George St, Los Gatos, CA 95032
4. 16195 George St, Los Gatos, CA 95032
5. 16900 Roberts Rd, Los Gatos, CA 95032
6. 16910 Roberts Rd, Los Gatos, CA 95032

   Please see the cover letter attached below. 

   Regards, 
   Antony & twinkle Jayaraj 

EXHIBIT 6



Cover letter for neighborhood outreach 

From, 
  Antony & Twinkle Jayaraj 
  16185 George Street 
  Los Gatos, CA 95032 

Sub : Fence height exemption request at Roberts Road fence 

Hi Neighbor, 
      Happy new year!  We are your neighbors at 16185 George Street and have filed a fence 
height exception FHE-22-008 at Los Gatos Town. 

     The exception request is for the Roberts Road side of the property to increase fence height 
from 3 ft to 6 ft with a 20 % open view fence.  The exception doesn’t affect the corner sight 
angle for traffic at Roberts and George Street intersection. 

 Please see attached the site plan with the proposed fence details attached. 

     If you need more details or have comments/concerns about our plans, please contact us at 
aajayaraj@gmail.com (Ph- 408 332 1085) or our architect at sandra@sandrapaim.com (Ph:-408 
315 1403). 

Thanks and Regards, 
Antony & Twinkle Jayaraj 
January 10, 2023 


